Dean Paul B. Lawson, College of Liberal Arts and Sciences, University of Kansas.

Dear Dean Lawson:

Mrs. Hulteen has referred to me the matter of students with a hospital classification of "C" or "D". These students are automatically exempt and are not required to take physical conditioning. Dr. Mix stated that he was already overworked, and since the hospital has to pass on all these students anyhow, it is simpler to excuse them from the course. It is obvious that it would add more work for Dr. Mix.

Sincerely yours,

PCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.